Legal Notice    
Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of Whately
Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals of Whately will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 12, 2023 at 6:40 PM. Chelsey Bedaw has applied for a special permit to add an accessory apartment to premises located at 151 River Rd. and owned by Robert Bedaw, Jr. The hearing will take place virtually via Zoom. The rules of decorum for a public hearing remain in effect and the chairperson will seek comments from the public when appropriate to do so. Application for the special permit is to be considered under the provisions of the Whately Zoning Bylaws as provided by M.G.L. c. 40A. This notice is also published electronically on www.recorder.com/Public-Notices and www.masspublicnotices.org.  
Meeting ID: 880 6690 8912        Passcode: 384409
Computer Link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88066908912?pwd=TzlEb3dPd3E4TklMaHB3N1ZkSDlYZz09
US toll-free telephone:
1-877-853-5247 or 1-888-788-0099    
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